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Safety Week 

During the second half of the autumn term we held a safety week to help us 

learn how to identify rules for keeping safe in a range of familiar situations, 

such as on the roads, around railways, near water or electricity.  

The aim of the week was to be able to describe the things they can do in 

school or at home to keep themselves and others safe. 
 

Junior Road Safety 

Officers. 

The JRSO lead a 

workshop using Google 

meet with whole school 

on road safety. At the 

end of the workshop 

they launched a road 

safety competition  

Fire Safety Wardens. 

Our fire safety group created 

their own presentation on fire 

safety that they shared with 

the whole school using Google 

meet. There were lots of 

opportunities for classes to 

have discussions about fire 

safety and ask our fire safety 

group questions.  


